
Seneca Mission Feb. 8.
To J. Parrish Esqr
Dear Sir,
This is to inform you that the roll of Blankets &c which were 
forwarded to the Station for the benefit of the Indian School, has 
safely come to hand. As you did not particularly mention the mode in 
which they were forwarded I did not know where or of whom to inquire 
respecting them. They lay in Mr. Rathbun's baggage-room some weeks I 
believe before I heard from them. You will please accept this apology, 
for my not acknowledging their reception earlier.
Sir,
Your obliged friend
T. S. Harris
J. Parrish Esqr
Canandaigua

Jasper Parrish Esqr.
Canandaigua
N. Y.

Rev. T. S. Harris
letter Feby. 4, 1826


